To: Planning Commission/ City Council
From:  Partnership For a New Phoebus

Subject: American Legion Post 48

Recently American Legion Post 48 presented to the Partnership board
their plans for a new post home in Phoebus. Representatives from the
organization and their supporting architect presented their design plans,
construction details and answered questions posed by the board.

The board had no concerns with the new building as proposed. We also
requested that the chairman of our Business Enhancement subcommittee
reach out to the Phoebus business community concerning this proposal. We
had no negative feedback pertaining to this effort.

American Legion Post 48 has been an important part of Phoebus for many
years. They have supported many worthwhile projects over the years and
continue to contribute to the success of our community. The Partnership fully
supports Post 48’s plans for their new post home.

Sincerely,

I EC

Robert Carpenter
President, Partnership for a New Phoebus




